
STUDENT BULLETIN 
December 4, 1973

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
When they saw the star, they rejoiced with exceeding great joy.

—  Matthew 2:10

SPEED READING REMINDER:
Speed reading begins Thursday, January 3 nt 7:00p.m. in L Building. We're getting 
an early start so the techniques can be used for winter quarter's work. Sign up 
now in the Administration Building so materials can be ordered. The $36 tuition 
need not be paid until the first class session.
FROM THE HEALTH CENTER:
All students who are using equipment from Health Center, please turn items in by 
Wednesday, December 5* Equipment such as Blue basins, ace bandages, crutches, 
and heating pads.
LOST:
A college choir binder full of choir music and musical staff paper. If found, return 
to Larry Dunlap in G-411.
Lost a man's suede coat with belt. Am cold, need coat! If found, please return to 
the Administration Office. Thanks.
FOR SALE:
Fender Telecaster with Gibson humbucking pickup. Like new. $275* Contact Gary 
Liden, 827-1981.
PIANO CONTRACTS:
By mistake, Mrs. Blewitts piano contracts were returned to her students. All of 
these contracts should be returned to Mrs. Blewitt's box in the Administration 
Building.
REMEMBER:
Classes begin on January 3i 197^• New student registration is January 2. The 
cafeteria opens for the evening meal on January 1.


